Greenville Conservation Commission
February 21, 2022

Present were Marshall Buttrick, Barbara Guay, and Stacy DelVal. Minutes from the previous
meeting were read and approved.

In regards to Pilgrim Foods compliance with consent decree - the new counsel assigned is Kelvin
Brooks, Assistant Attorney General. Pilgrim Foods is current on their payment of fines. They
have complied with most, but not all, tests.

Status of DES Complaint, north branch of Walker Brook - no news.
Work has started on the Doonan "Columbian lot" survey status - Marshall will follow up.

Site plan for Dunster Ave event center/inn/business - Marshall attended the planning board
meeting - the application was incomplete - it will be continued to the April planning board
meeting.

New Business - on the town website there is mention of a revised proposal of a subdivision at
the end of Columbian Ave.

Minutes will now be available on Google Documents.

Our Town Clean-up day will be on Saturday, April 23rd, from 9am to noon. Marshall will contact
our road agent, Scott Leard, and put up signs, and Barbara will post the information to
Facebook.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. Next meeting will be at 7pm on Monday, March 21st.



